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December 21, 2023 
 

In response to § 2.2-2037.4, the State Council of Higher Education for 

Virginia, in cooperation with the Secretary of Labor, have determined to 

make the first report required by this section of the Code no later than 

September 30, 2024. This will allow SCHEV and the Virginia 

Department of Workforce Development and Advancement the 

opportunity to have a full year of activity prior to making a report.  
 

 

 

 

 


